
 
 

 

 
Thursday, January 26, 2012 
 
Dear Yank, 
Thank you for your generous donation. Your support is greatly appreciated, and will offer 
someone in need a great start to 2012!  
 
Your gift will provide vital services to those who need it the most. To ensure your gifts reach 
the poor quickly and consistently, please consider joining a Food For The Poor Monthly Giving 
Club.  
 
To maximize the impact of your gifts, please check with your employer (or click here) to see if 
they have a Matching Gift program. This is a great way to DOUBLE your gift for those in need!  
Thank you again for your generosity. While we can never repay your kindness, we can assure you 
of our prayers and the prayers of the vulnerable people for whom you have served so well.  
Please do keep in touch with us and let us know how we can be praying for you this year.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robin G. Mahfood  
President, CEO  
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